
 
 

 
 

January 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Patient, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health. I am writing to inform you of an upcoming change which 
may affect your health care. Starting February 15, 2024, I will stop seeing patients at ARC Bee Cave 
and will see patients exclusively at ARC Far West Medical Tower, located at 6811 Austin Center 
Boulevard Suite 300, Austin, TX 78731. 

• Wednesday, February 14, 2024 will be my last day seeing patients at ARC Bee Cave. 

If it is convenient, I will be happy to continue your care at ARC Far West Medical Tower. However, you will still 
be able to get your allergy shots at ARC Bee Cave. 

Please disregard this letter if you are not a regular patient of mine, your care at ARC will not change. 

It is very important to me as well as to ARC that you maintain continuous health care. ARC’s electronic medical 
record system allows your medical records to be accessible from any ARC location and ensures that both my notes 
and your medical records will be available for your future care. 

For your convenience, you can schedule your next appointment with me by calling ARC Far West Medical Tower 
at 512-346-8888, and press “1” to speak with a scheduler, Monday - Friday, 8:00am - 5:00pm. 

If you do not plan to continue seeing me at ARC Far West Medical Tower after I move, I am happy to recommend 
my allergy and asthma colleagues, who would be glad to welcome you into their practice: 

• Hetu Y. Parekh, MD – ARC Four Points 
• Alexander J. Alvarez, MD, FAAAAI, FACAAI – ARC South 1st Specialty and Pediatrics & ARC Kyle Plum 

Creek 

If you would like additional help choosing a new allergist, please call our referral line at 512-ARC-INFO (512-
272-4636) and press “6”. You can also read about our allergists at ARCallergy.com. 

I am truly grateful to you for entrusting me with your health and allowing me to be your allergist. 

Sincerely, 
 

Elisabeth A. Clayton, MD 
Allergy and Asthma Department | ARC Bee Cave 


